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I am opposed to this measure. Oregon has one of the best functioning systems now, 

allowing people to be able to vote from home. No long lines, no conflicts with 

accessibility, job schedules, childcare, etc. Why spend taxpayer time and money 

putting this bill up when it is removing freedoms and systems that have been working 

well for decades? Oregon has bigger problems that need the attention of our 

legislature! 

 

Jill Neill  


